
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                               26h September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are currently in our third year of using the “Little Wandle” scheme to teach phonics. 

Wow! What a great success it has been! Children (and teachers!) have and continue to enjoy 
engaging phonics sessions and the impact has been significant.  

 

We would like to take this opportunity to update you all on how you can support your child’s 
learning with phonics. We would like to invite you to a Little Wandle Phonics Workshop on 
Wednesday 4th October at 6pm.  During this session you will be given Information about how we 
teach Phonics, how it progresses into Reading and how to support your child at home.  

 

As always, we would like to thank you so much for your continued support in helping your child’s 
phonics journey here at Birches First School. We are really seeing the fantastic rewards of this 
scheme across school! Our phonic screening results are testament to the Little Wandle Phonic 
Scheme. If you have any additional questions regarding how to support your child, please do get in 
touch with either myself or your child’s class teacher and we will be delighted to help. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 
Mrs Buckley 

Early Years Lead/ Early Reading Lead 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed…To be the 
best me I can be.  
 


